
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
To the kind attention of: 
All Participating WAKO Members 
 
BY E-MAIL 
 

 
 
 
30th March 2017 

 
 

IWGA World Games  
Wroclaw, Poland, 2017  

WAKO K1 RULES 
 

 
 
Dear All, 
 
This is fourth newsletter with important information about the IWGA World Games 2017.  
 
ACCREDITATION 
 
WAKO is required to follow a strict timeline to provide the information about Athletes and Extra 
Officials to the WOC and the IWGA.  
 
WAKO shall have the login and the password for the input of the names and requested data. 
 
Since there will be 172 WAKO participants in quota and all of them must be ACCREDITATED 
on the same way inside of the TWG 2017 Event management System we need your FULL 
ASSISTANCE on this IMPORTANT PROCESS. 
 
Herewith attached you can find ACCREDITATION FORMS for all participants separately 
(Athletes, Coaches, Extra Officials). 
 
You have obligation to fill in the attached form for each participant separately.  
 
ACCREDITATION FORMS must be sent, together with photo attached, for each participant not 
later than Tuesday, April 4th, 2017. 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Please send all ACCREDITATION FORMS to following mail: office@wakoeurope.com 
 
The deadline for receiving all forms is Tuesday, April 4th, 2017. 
 
 
Remaining at disposal for any further information you may need, best regards 

  
 
 
 

Srdjan Bugarcic 
WAKO Competition Manager 

 
 


